Ratepayer submission in response to Bellingen Shire Councils SRV application 2018/19

We are opposed to the SRV
Affordability

We cannot afford the current increases in the rates we pay now; further increases will cause our

family finanaal strife.
Efficiency of council

Council salaries take too much of our rates. The money should be spent on the basic physical and

organizational structures and facilities needed in our community
Information shanng/communication

Council schedules important meetings for on local issues at imes where most rate payers cannot
attend. They also do not give sufficient notice of these meetings so that rate payers who work may
be able to take time off to attend. If those rate payers do not attend, their vote is deemed a "yes”

vote on the issues. This skews the vote and is not 2 democratic system.

This council should be subjected to an independent administrator’s review as we can no longer have
faithin them
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